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This winter, PCA’s plant in Vincennes, Indiana, participated in a charity project for the nearby 
Evansville Rescue Mission.

The plant donated 1,600 boxes which were then packed with turkey and other delicacies 
to help local needy families celebrate the holiday season. PCA Vincennes, as well as one 
of the plant’s largest customers, was proud to provide boxes and food; however, they also 
rolled up their sleeves and helped pack the boxes at the mission.

According to the PCA Vincennes General Manager: “We wanted to share with our local 
community, keeping true to the PCA goal of social responsibility. We were more than happy 
to participate.”

For more information on the Evansville Rescue Mission and how you can help, please visit 
their website at www.evansvillerescuemission.org.


